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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 

 

  

6th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Children in Year 2 have been invited to attend a fun football afternoon at Ashford Prep School on 
Thursday 15th June.  This will be a fun inclusive session for girls and boys, involving fun skills followed by 
small-sided games, where the children all mix in together (not competitive). 
 
The children will travel by minibus to Ashford Prep School after lunch as normal, but will need to be 
collected from there at 3.15 pm. 

 
Children should wear their PE kits to school and ensure they have their water bottles with them. 
 
Would you please complete the permission slip below and return it to school on Thursday 8th June. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher 
 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Football at Ashford Prep School Thursday 15th June 2023 
 
Child’s Name:  ___________________________________ Class: ____________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the Football session at Ashford Prep School. 
 
I will collect my child from Ashford Prep School at 3.15 pm. 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________  Parent/Carer    Date: ___________________________ 


